
Do you count?

Census coming April 2020



The U.S. Constitution (Article I, Section 2) mandates a 
headcount every 10 years of everyone residing in the 
50 states, Puerto Rico, and the Island Areas of the United 
States. This includes people of all ages, races, ethnic 
groups, citizens, and noncitizens. The first census was 
conducted in 1790 and one has been conducted every 
10 years since then.

The population totals from the census determine the 
number of seats each state has in the House of 
Representatives. States also use the totals to redraw 
their legislative and school districts. The next census 
occurs in 2020.

For more information visit: https://2020census.gov/ 
Brought to you by the Spartanburg County Complete Count Committee.
Contact 864-596-3505 for more information.
http://www.spartanburglibraries.org/Census2020


